[image: ]WHO?
 All 6th grade students in homerooms 306 & 307 who have earned the privilege  of participation as evidenced by their good behavior
WHEN?
Friday, September 29, 2018
2:05-2:55  
HOW?
The Middle School Checklist system involves the use of The Clipboard to keep kids accountable for their actions.  Students who consistently exhibit good behavior (translated to No Checks) will be invited to the Celebration.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have given our students nearly three weeks to become familiar with this behavior accountability system.  Students who do not have any checks within the 14-day period beginning on Monday, September 11th through Thursday, September 28th will earn the privilege of attending The Celebration.  (This translates to 11 days or 80% of the days during that period being No Check Days.)

Students who have FOUR or more days with checks during this period will be required to go to the Reflection Room.  Through a guided worksheet, students think about why they did not earn a chance to celebrate.  They will take this Reflection Sheet home for parents to sign.  We believe in the power that a strong parent-teacher partnership provides, enabling children to undo bad habits and master skills which are needed for their future success.  Signed Reflection Sheets are to be returned the next day.
 
WHAT DO STUDENTS DO AT THE 
CELEBRATION?
During this 50-minute period, students will be given a choice on how they want to celebrate.  

Room 306 will host the Electronics Room, where students will be able to use the Chrome Books for recreation.  They also may bring in their own electronics, tablets, no phones); however, they will not be able to tap into the school’s internet access.

Room 307 will be either the Dance Room or Game Room (to be decided).  Just the fact that students will be able to chill with their friends and mix-up the homerooms is something fun!
WHAT IS NEEDED?
As the time draws near, you will be notified whether or not your child has earned a seat at the Good Behavior Celebration.  This will enable you to follow up at home and give kudos for a job well done or have conversations with those who will be spending time in the Reflection Room as to what steps can be taken enabling your child to participate next time.   

Please feel free to contact either of us with any questions.  This worked our very well in the past and we look forward to rewarding our students – your children – who consistently are doing the right thing.


Grade 6
Good Behavior Celebration 
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